
Dear Glencoe Community,

We've had another exciting week here at Glencoe. As I write this, I'm listening to Ms. Roberts's
3rd grade class do a scavenger hunt to learn about the solar system. Our 4th grade classes
lucked out with beautiful weather for a trip to Bonneville Dam on Wednesday, and then we were
surprised with more snow today at recess!

I hope your family is able to get rest and spend time with each other over spring break. We look
forward to welcoming students back on April 3. Thank you for all you do to make our school a
special place.

Warmly,
Sarah Waltrip

ANNOUNCEMENTS
PPS has added one day to the end of the school year to make up for lost instructional time
during the snow days in February. The last day of school for students will now be
Wednesday, June 14th.

Upcoming Coffee with the Principal dates:
April 19 @ 8:00am
May 24 @ 8:00am


